Health for Haiti: Images From Grande Saline

May 14, 2015

Dr. Jennifer Musa writes:

"Today Tida sent me some images of the busy water filtration system in Grande Saline. We will be sending money soon to help the community purchase the gas needed to run the generators that power the water filtration system. With the hope of making this project more sustainable, we are working to partner with the Endwell Rotary club and other local Rotary clubs to write a grant to help us purchase solar power equipment to run the system. This project is so important for the health of the community of Grande Saline. We will work hard to implement the next phase of the process so that the system can be powered by Haiti's abundant sunshine!"



Stay up-to-date on news concerning our Health for Haiti program by following the Health for Haiti blog! Click here.

Filed Under: Uncategorized

© 2022 · SUNY Broome

The Focus: SUNY Broome's Faculty & Staff Newsletter